

St. Paul Catholic Secondary School

815 Atwater Ave., Mississauga, Ontario L5E 1L8 Telephone: (905) 278-3994

dpcdsb.org/pauls

September 19, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians.

We are off to a smooth and exciting start to the school year! As we wrap up the first three weeks, it's been wonderful to see students and staff settling in so positively. The energy in our building is vibrant, and we're already seeing great things happening in classrooms, hallways, and beyond.

We have many exciting events coming up that we're looking forward to sharing with you:

- Terry Fox Marathon of Hope Tuesday, September 23
- Truth and Reconciliation Week September 22–30, culminating in Orange Shirt Day on Tuesday, September 30
- Grade 9 School-Wide Retreat Thursday, September 25
- First School Council Meeting Thursday, October 2
- Senior Sunrise Friday, October 3
- First Spirit Wear Day Wednesday, October 1
- Opening School Mass Wednesday, October 8
- Parent-Teacher Interviews Thursday, October 9

More details will be shared closer to each date, so please stay tuned!

A few friendly reminders:

- **Uniforms**: Students are looking sharp in their uniforms! Please ensure your child is wearing **solid black**, **closed-toe shoes**. Crocs, Tasman slippers (Ugg-style), slides, and other non-uniform footwear are not permitted.
- Drop-Off and Pick-Up Safety: For everyone's safety, please do not park or wait in the bus lane, drive-thru lane, fire routes, or the front parking lot. Instead, use the Kiss and Ride lane. Also, avoid stopping in the West and East lanes of the building, as these are single-lane entry/exit routes. Your cooperation helps ensure a safe and smooth dismissal for all.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Wishing you and your family a restful and enjoyable weekend

Warm regards,

M. Palmisano

Principal



